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Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
SQA Exam Results 
All young people will now have received their National Qualification results and we are hopeful that 
they are happy with their achievements.  
 
Learner submitted Priority Appeals have now closed for SQA. Staff will review these and ensure they 
are submitted by 21st August.  Candidates who submitted an appeal online will receive an update as to 
the outcome in due course. 
 
All other Appeals can be reviewed in school with Pastoral Teachers. The attached from should be 
completed once a conversation has taken place and submitted to Depute Head Teacher for entry. The 
deadline to submit an Appeal is: Monday 26th August. 
 
SQA Appeals 
Once you submit an appeal, a senior marker will carry out a marking review of your SQA-marked 
assessments. 
 
This is not a re-mark. 
 
A marking review checks that: 
 
 all parts of your SQA-assessments have been marked 
 the marking is in line with national standards 
 the marks given for each answer have been totalled correctly and 
 the correct result has been entered on our system. 
 
Please note that after being reviewed, your result could stay the same, go up or go down. 
The SQA have a candidate Advice Line which support young people with general advice queries which 
is0345 279 1000.  
Alternatively, queries can be emailed direct to SQA at the following address: results@sqa.org.uk or you 
can find general information on the SQA website at www.sqa.org.uk  
 
We hope that all our young people are feeling positive about their achievements and can  
celebrate their hard work. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms M Monaghan 
Depute Head Teacher 

 


